St. Luke’s Catholic Primary School

June Newsletter

Welcome back to our final leg of the journey from September to July!  I hope you all enjoyed half term and managed to enjoy the sunshine.
After School Club

This month we continue to provide clubs for the children to attend.  The Year 5 children are invited to attend the Reading Club starting on Tuesday throughout June.  Further details will be given to children in Yr 5.
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The Junior children are off to Greenwood Forest on Wednesday, 
12th June where they can experience the fun of the fair and the thrills of zip wire.  The children will be leaving school at 8.00 a.m. and return at 5.30 p.m.  Please collect your child from the Church car park.
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The children in Yr 3 and Yr 4 will be taking part in swimming lessons starting on Monday, 17th June.  The aim of these lessons is to ensure that all children can swim 25 meters before they leave primary school.

Multi-skills Activity Day
[image: image3.wmf]All children will take part in a multi-skills sports day to develop their co-ordination and ball skills.  This will be a sponsored event to raise money for both school and Sports for Children around the U.K.  The event will take place on Wednesday, 19th June and parents/carers/families are encouraged to sponsor their child.  The school is hoping to raise sufficient funds to purchase new P.E. equipment as well as bats/balls etc for play times.

Reports

The annual school report will be sent home during week commencing

24th June this will give you details about your child’s academic progress and social development.  The report replaces the Parents’ Evening for this term.  Don’t forget, if you are concerned about your child at any time, please contact the class teacher for an appointment.

First Communion and Confirmation Celebration
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We shall be celebrating with the children in Year 4 who received the Sacrament of the Eucharist and Confirmation for the first time last month.  We will be holding a whole school celebration on Friday, 
28th June at 10.30 a.m. in St. Luke’s Church.    Everyone is welcome to attend this very special Mass and celebrate with the children and their families.  Following Mass the children and their classmates will have a party in school and Yr 4 will finish school at approximately 1.30 p.m. on that day.

Summer Fayre
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In preparation for our Summer Fayre on Thursday, 4th July, we will be holding our usual Disco/Extra playtime on the afternoon of Friday, 28th June.  For pupils to take part in the Diso/Playtime we ask for a donation for the Summer Fayre.  Suitable donations include new toys, toiletries, bottle of wine, chocolates, gifts etc for the tombolas.  Suitable donations include new toys, toiletries, bottle of wine, chocolates, gifts etc for the tombolas.

Oliver

The children in Year 6 begin their preparations to entertain us all with a musical production of Oliver.  They will be busy rehearsing scenes and songs for the public performance on Tuesday, 9th July and Wednesday 10th July.  The choir for the performances will consist of all children from Yrs 3, 4, 5 and all families will be invited to watch the performances.  Tickets will be available nearer the time.

Uniform for September
Don’t forget you can order uniform online at www.gedasports.co.uk 

Non Uniform Day
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Our next non uniform day will take place on Friday,

 28th June when the children can wear their own clothes for a donation of £1 towards school fund.  This money helps us to subsidise the school trips and provide extras such as pantomimes etc.  
May I remind parents of the need to ensure that the clothes the children wear on non uniform days are suitable for school.  Please ensure shoulders are covered and footwear does not have high heels!  
Dates for your Diary
 9th July, 
2.00 p.m.
Oliver
Junior Performance


10th July 
6.30 p.m. 
Oliver
Junior Performance
12th July
Sports Day – WHOLE SCHOOL at 10.00 a.m.

16th July 
Leavers’ Mass – 10.30 a.m.

19th July
Prize giving Assembly – 9.15 a.m.

19th July
School closes at 1.30 p.m. 

Birthdays
[image: image7.wmf]We wish the following children who celebrate their special day this month, Happy Birthday!

Isabel McEwen, Joseph Stanley, Jezka Padilla, Milly Burkes, 

Callum Koo, Adam Campsall, Lilly Lang, Steven Hardaker, 
Olivia Lang, Louis Sloane, Rochelle Doronila, Ashwin Asish.



Thanking you for your continued support





Mrs. M. P. Clarke





Headteacher
